
 

 

Date: 29 January 2024  

 

STAKEHOLDER NOTICE  

 

RE:  DISCRETIONARY GRANT 2023/24 and 2024/25 FUNDING WINDOW FOR SPECIAL 
PROJECTS 
 

Dear Valued Stakeholder 

 

The Wholesale and Retail SETA (W&RSETA( opened a Discretionary Grant Funding Window for partnership  

and/or special project proposals  that aim to address  key priority skills areas identified in the W&RSETA 

Sector Skills Plan for the 2023/24 and 2024/25 financial years. Submissions for  the funding  window closed 

on  30 September 2023.  

 

The W&RSETA wishes to inform applicants that  the process of evaluating all applications is still 

underway and the outcome thereof will be communicated by 15 February 2024.  

 

Furthermore, the W&RSETA informs applicants that  successful proposals for strategic partnerships will form 

part of a  panel that will be considered by the SETA for implementation based on operational requirements 

and budget availability. 

 

The W&RSETA appreciates  your patience and understanding during this process.  

 

Yours in skills development, 

 

____________________ 

Sipho Shoba  

Chief Operations Officer 


